
 

August 23rd, 2021 
 
 
 
PRESS RELEASE - FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The water conservation request in the City of Sulphur has been lifted, but we are still 
asking residents to adhere to the water conservation ordinance that is in place for peak 
months. The peak time frame for water conservation will be until September 30th. For 
additional information regarding water conservation efforts, please visit the City’s 
website at www.sulphur.org. We thank you for your patience in this matter.  
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